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Remember to follow
our MAT, Leading

Edge, on Facebook 

Porthcurno had a great time
surfing today!

Sports' Day
was great fun!

Congratulations to Luke, who
won our recent MAT Poetry

Slam competition!



BURYAN BULLETIN
The newsletter of St Buryan Academy

Friday 7th July 2023 St Buryan Academy
Rectory Road

St Buryan 
TR19 6BB

www.stburyanacademy.com

Welcome to the end of another week at St Buryan Academy!

Firstly, our fortnightly newsletter didn't happen last week as we wanted to celebrate some of the great things
we have been up to this week.

Our Year 6s have been having a taste of life after St Buryan Academy over the past two weeks with their visits
to their secondary schools.  We have children attending Humphry Davy, Cape Cornwall and Mounts Bay
next year; it is great that our children are able to have the selection of secondary schools that they do and find
the right fit for them.  On Thursday 21st July we are inviting our Year 6 families in for their leavers' service -
if you have not filled in the invite for this, please do so and return for Monday.  Thanks to those who have
sent in photos; if you have not yet done so, please get these into me so we can put together our Leavers'
montage!

Yesterday we held our annual Sports' Day, which was a huge success.  It was great to see so many people
supporting our children; a big thank you to all those who attended and thanks to Community House as well
for letting us use their facilities.  All of the children were amazing and approached it with such positive
attitudes, efforts and teamwork in supporting each other.  It was great to see some different events too in
'Tunnel Ball', tug-of-war and a revamped obstacle course - the wigs were a hit!  Congratulations to Wolf Rock
on retaining the Sports' Day trophy for 2023!

Yesterday our Year 5 and 6s went over to Gwithian for a surf lesson.  They had a wonderful time and learnt
new skills, grew their confidence and it was a great way to (nearly) finish the school year!  Swimming is an
important life skill, especially because of our locality, which is why we really promote it within our school
and curriculum.

This week we have had Cerys on work placement, working with our Penberth children.  Thank you to her for
all of her help over the week and we hope that she has had a great time with us. 
A big thank you to Miss Bowman as well, who has been on her final trainee teacher placement, working with
Porthcurno Class.  She has been brilliant over the course of the term and we wish her all the best for the
future and her teaching career!

Thanks to Danny and Natalie who have helped with our gardening club over the past few weeks with their
children.  Mrs Wilson will continue gardening club in September, so look out for information on this in the
new school year.

We also welcomed some of our new Reception children for next year for a transition day earlier this week.  It
was great to see some new faces as well as those who will be making the move from our Nursery to the main
school.  They'll be joining us again on Tuesday 11th July when the rest of the school will be having their
transition days too!

In March our Local Academy Committee/Governors carried out a parental survey.  Thank you to those who
replied.  Hopefully you can see how we have acted on comments within some areas; we have produced a
summary of your feedback which can be found under the 'Parents' section of our website.

A reminder that school starts at 8.45am and all children should be in school to start the day by this time
(other than Penberth who meet outside) - thank you.

Have a great weekend

Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy



Our Lafrowda Day preperations are
coming along well - we would love you to
join us for the parade on 15 July at 12pm
- details next week!

Remember that our French Day is on
Wednesday 12 July! Red, white and
blue/French themed non-uniform and join us
in the hall from 2.45pm for some songs!

We have some more sporting events lined up
before the end of term.  Look out for a letter
about these next week for our Year 5/6
Dance and Rounders teams.

We still are pushing our alumni project.  If you are a
former pupil of the school and want to share your
story to inspire our children then please get in
touch.  We are looking for all sorts of jobs, careers
and success sotries.





KS2 Minack trip 

Jun 19

Sport's DayJun 30

Nanjizal danceperformanceJuly 12

Now Morning!





TERM DATES 2022-23

 A U T U M N :

5  S E P T  -  1 6  D E C

( H A L F  T E R M  2 4  O C T - 2 8  O C T  )

 S P R I N G :

3  J A N  -  3 1  M A R

( H A L F  T E R M  1 3  F E B - 1 7  F E B )

 S U M M E R :

1 7  A P R  -  2 5  J U L

( H A L F  T E R M  2 9  M A Y - 2  J U N )

2 0 2 2 / 2 3  I N S E T S

5 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 2  

2 1 S T  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 2  

3 R D  J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 3

5 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 3

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liaison Officer: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

SCHOOL WEBSITE
Please remember to check the calendar section of the website to
keep up-to-date with school events.  These will be added to the
calendar when we confirm them.
You may wish to download the 'eschools lite' app for free - this
notifies you when we upload our newsletters, menus, calendar dates
and more so that you can stay up-to-date with all that is going on in
school!

 


